
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

09/01/2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to school.  We hope that you had an enjoyable festive season and wish you all the very best for a 

prosperous 2015. 

 

As we begin the Spring Term at Norwood School you will by now have received your child’s curriculum letter for this 

term.  We hope that you can support school and your child’s learning by chatting about what they have been learning 

each day. 

 

Correspondence from Norwood School is issued via email and text – please inform the school office if your details 

change.  We request that parents/carers ensure they check their accounts regularly.  Letters, updates and information 

is always available on our website, found by visiting www.norwood-school.co.uk  

 

As Mrs Cockerill’s maternity leave continues, Mrs Burnham and Mr Robertson continue in their roles of Acting 

Assistant Head Teacher (AAHT), picking up a range of responsibilities in the absence of our Deputy Head Teacher. 

 

Class based adults will continue to be available at the start and the end of the school day for you to share any relevant 

information or raise any issues.  All concerns should be reported to the class teacher in the first instance.  Should 

further support be needed, Mrs Burnham as Lower School Leader (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) and Mr Robertson as 

Upper School Leader (Year 3 – 6) are available. 

 

A reminder that should you need access to the internet (view emails, access our website or use ParentPay etc), our 

touchscreen is available in the school foyer.  Mrs Cowing and Miss Fletcher will be happy to assist if need be. 

 

As the school year continues we will move further towards assessment without levels – a government directive!  More 

information to follow.   

 

A reminder to successfully apply for Free School Meals by Monday 12th January 2015 to qualify for a £50 

voucher. 

 

Please check your child’s bags today for club notification slips (letter issued via email 19/12/2014). 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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